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We, the undersigned organizations, have noted with satisfaction that on March 25 the RA 

Government reviewed its March 16 decision and ended the disproportionate limitations of 

covering issues related to the coronavirus. 

Nevertheless, we note that the revised provisions do not clearly define the body, which is 

authorized to provide official information and comment on behalf of the State of Emergency 

Coordinating Body. This raises problems when trying to effectively utilize relevant 

arrangements for the state of emergency. 

Given the need under the current situation for the public to be informed and receive 

accurate, reliable, and comprehensive information, we call on the RA government to 

immediately define a clear procedure for providing the requested information and appoint a 

responsible authority. 

As in our previous statement, we reconfirm our readiness to support any undertaking aimed 

at ensuring that the public is properly informed. 
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